
FRIDAY September 11th, 2015  

The following colleges and universities will visit Wheaton High School to 

speak with interested juniors and seniors.  Please get a pass from Mrs. 

Hammond Davis in the College & Career Center or Mrs. Chance in the 

Counseling office to attend: 

On Fri September 11      @10:30 AM  University of Maryland, College Park  

There will be a debate team meeting TODAY at the beginning of lunch in 

room 368. Please see Ms. Sullivan for more information 

Calling all Actors and Actresses! Auditions for the Fall Drama, 12 Angry 

Jurors, will be NEXT Tuesday Sept 15th and Wednesday, September 16th 

from 3-5 in the Auditorium!  No need to prepare anything.  See you at 

auditions September 15th and 16th ---all are welcome to audition, No 

experience necessary. 

Class of 2017 – Show your class pride and purchase a homecoming class     

t-shirt. Shirts are only $10.  If you would like a homecoming class t-shirt, you 

must pay Mrs. Mason in Room 326 no later than Wednesday, September 

16th.  Also, if you want to help out with homecoming Mrs. Masons room is 

open for lunch and afterschool. We need all the help we can get so please 

come help out! 

Attention SENIORS! !  We will be working on Homecoming hallway 

decorations every day in Ms. Bixby’s office, Room 238B until 5:30pm. Show 

your class of 2016 spirit and come help out! 

Attention Freshman: We have extended the deadline to order class t-shirts.  

You have until TODAY during lunch to see Ms. Grandusky in room 357 to 

order you t-shirt.   

SOPHOMORES! If you ordered a t-shirt from Ms. Sullivan, payment of $10 is 

due TODAY by 3:00pm. Your shirt cannot be ordered without your payment. 

Please see Ms. Sullivan with any questions. 



Attention all Sophomores! If you’re interested in helping with homecoming 

halls, we will be meeting everyday afterschool in room 368. Come and 

support your class! Please see Ms. Sullivan with any questions. 

The football program is looking for 6 reliable students to film our games 

using state of art equipment for instant replays.  If you are interested please 

see Coach Williams. 

There is a mandatory meeting for anyone interested in trying out for boy’s 

varsity basketball or boy’s junior varsity basketball this Winter. The meeting 

will be held TODAY at 12:30 in Room 201. 

Anyone interested in working for our TV and Video production Club, see Mr 

Gallagher in room 210C during lunch or after school. 

Students, There are a limited number of Student Parking Permits available 

for the first semester.  Applications are located in the Main Office and the 

cost is $37.50 per semester.  Security will begin ticketing cars next week.  

Please don’t wait, after two warnings your car will be towed. 

Attention all students.  Ms. Bixby is the new Student Service Learning 

Coordinator.  Please put all completed SSL forms in the box on her office 

door in room 238B. The deadline to submit your summer hours is September 

25.  For more information, check the bulletin board outside room 238. 

The Key club will meet in room 209 TODAY.  We will start at the beginning of 

lunch. Please be prompt. 

 

 


